
Congratulations 
 

To our teachers, Bella Githere, Denise King, and Ingrid Sparks  
on the acceptance into the Trustey Family STEM Teaching Fellows!  

 
These teachers were selected as one of 9 schools in the program’s fifth cohort and will join over 
120 teachers from the program’s first four cohorts.  
 
The Trustey Family STEM Teaching Fellows is a competitive, three summer, two school year 
program that seeks to improve STEM teaching and learning for all students. Fellows will attend 
three Summer Institutes at the University of Notre Dame in South Bend, Indiana, beginning in 
July 2019. Throughout the school year they will receive content specific coaching for their 
instructional practice and targeted support as they expand access to and opportunities for STEM 
learning in their school.  
 
The Trustey Family STEM Teaching Fellows is sponsored by the University of Notre Dame 
Center for STEM Education, housed in the Institute for Educational Initiatives at the University 
of Notre Dame in South Bend, Indiana. The Center for STEM Education’s mission seeks to help 
all students, especially those underserved and in Catholic schools, engage and excel in the STEM 
disciplines through research and the translation of research into practice.  

 
 

St. Bernard’s Catholic School is very excited  
to begin this two and a half year journey – and beyond –  

to help improve STEM teaching and learning throughout our school 
 
 

 


